
Party time  Thank you so much to Aimee for putting on a spectacular Jubilee Party this 

lunchtime - the children and staff had a brilliant time!  Thank you! 

Well done to our Year 2 children who have finished their end of key stage 1 national tests this 

week. 

Thank you so much to the PTFA who hosted a great end of half term disco after school 

yesterday.  It was lovely to see the school busy again with parents after so long, and of course, 

to see the children having a fun time.  The hot dogs were a real hit!    

Congratulations Mrs Roy  Yesterday, we appointed Mrs Laura Roy to the teaching staff.  Mrs 

Roy will join Mrs Evans in Ribble Class (Reception and Year 1) and will take over from Mrs 

Dolamore from September.  Mrs Roy brings a wealth of knowledge and experience to the role 

and already knows many of the children as she is currently working in the pre-school.   

And finally…we are break up today and return on Tuesday 7th June.  On behalf of the whole 

school community, I wish you a happy half term break.

DARLEY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL  
      27th May 2022

17 May - Drama at 
Brimham - Swale Class 

26 May - PTFA Disco 

27 May - Jubilee Picnic 

27 May - Break up for 
half term 

6 June - Training day 

7 June - Children return 

8 June - Doodlebug 
workshop 

16 June - Class Photos 

We had a lovely ‘street party’ style lunch!


